
 

 

June 28, 2019 
 
 
Stephen Balshi, MBE, BBE 
CM Prosthetics, Inc. 
467 Pennsylvania Ave. 
Suite 100 
Fort Washington, PA 19034 
 
 
Dear Stephen: 
 
It is with great pleasure to congratulate you as the recipient of the ACP Dental Technician 
Leadership Award for 2019. The College is pleased to honor you for your tireless commitment 
to the specialty of prosthodontics. The Nominating Committee along with your peers has 
selected you for this notable recognition since you epitomize the description for the award:   
 
The Dental Technician Leadership Award honors who have demonstrated outstanding 
service to the prosthodontic community and in furtherance of the mission of the ACP. 
 
You will receive this award during the 2019 ACP Annual Awards and President’s Dinner on 
Friday evening, November 1, 2019 in Miami. Ivoclar Vivadent is sponsoring your dinner ticket 
and Henry Schein is sponsoring your award. We look forward to seeing you at the Annual 
Session and I look forward to presenting this award to you and recognizing your achievement.    
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nadim Z. Baba, DMD, MSD, FACP 
President, American College of Prosthodontists  
 

 


